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Attendance 

Week Ending

29.06.2023

R 88.4

Y1 95.4

Y2 93.1

Y3 90.7

Y4 93

Y5 97.1

Y6 100

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

93.6

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

92.7

Target 97%

Dates for your 

Diary

Friday 30th

June INSET 

Day

Tuesday 4th

July –

Reception Trip 

St Annes

Wednesday 5th

July – Strike 

Day 

Friday 7th July 

– Strike Day

Monday 10th

July – Nursery 

– Y5 Virtual 

Parents 

Evening

Thursday 13th

July – Year 6 

Virtual Parents 

evening

@DTForestGate

Anita Edwards
Executive 

Headteacher

Headteachers Comment

Huge congratulations to the Y4 staff and pupils for all the hard work and effort they have undertaken this year

to learn their multiplication tables. The children have recently completed their national multiplication checks,

which assesses the children's ability to respond to 25 timed multiplication questions. Our Year 4 children 

performed brilliantly and 64% achieved a score of 20 or more out of 25, with 48% of pupils achieving full 

marks! Well done Year 4! Fantastic results.

Further congratulations to our Year 1 team who have worked relentlessly with the children to support their 

phonic development, enabling them to become readers! The children have now completed their national 

phonics screening checks and 83% of pupils met the expected standard. This is a fantastic achievement and 

progress has been very strong this year. All children have made very good progress and this places them in 

an excellent position as they get ready to enter Year 2. Well done to all those involved in teaching phonics 

groups and to the children for working so hard to achieve these results. Well done Year 1!

Thank you to all our families for joining us this week for sports day. It was lovely to see the events so well 

attended.

Many Thanks

Sports Day

Thank you to everyone that

came to watch our sports days 

this week.



@DTForestGate

Nursery Places September 2023

If your child is 3 or turning 3 this year and would like a place at 

our Nursery, please collect an application form from the school 

office.

Year 1

In history, Year 1 have been learning about Florence 

Nightingale and how hospitals have developed over the

years. We even had a visit from Florence who came in to 

take care of our injured soldiers.

Healthy Living Festival

Nursery

Nursery really enjoyed their special 

beach role-play day. They really 

enjoyed paddling and catching sea 

creatures in the rock pools. They 

enjoyed building sandcastles and 

tasting ice creams. 


